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AGRICULTURAL AND FARMLAND PROTECTION PROGRAM 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING PROPOSALS SUBMISSION DEADLINE 
 

 
In view of the substantial transportation-related problems resulting from the recent and 
widespread torrential rains, the Department of Agriculture and Markets has extended the 
deadline for receipt of proposals for Farmland Protection Implementation Projects.  The new 
deadline established by the Department for receipt of the proposals is Monday, July 10, 
2006, at 4:30 p.m. 
 
This additional time will enable all delivery services to be able to promptly deliver your proposal 
package to the Department as well as to enable those intending to personally deliver their 
applications to the Department to have ample time to find an alternative route to do so. 
 
Any questions should be directed to: 
 
   David Behm 
   Farmland Protection Program Manager 

NYS Dept. of Agriculture and Markets 
10B Airline Drive 
Albany, New York  12235 
(518) 457-2713 
david.behm@agmkt.state.ny.us
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